Letter of intent

On an initiative from Mikis Theodorakis, Honorary President of INTERKULTUR
Foundation and the Mikis Theodorakis International Foundation, this letter of intent
has been made by

INTERKULTUR (Frankfurt Germany)
and
the city of Kalamata, Greece,

for an international choir competition and festival in the city of Kalamata, October
14-18, 2015.

The festival, if decided to be held in Kalamata, will be announced all over the world
and be part of the international series of INTERKULTUR festivals. The singers -
estimated to be around 1500 - 2000 - will perform in the various concert halls in
Kalamata, including the newly built Kalamata Dance Hall. The festival will possibly
gather 40-60 choirs representing 30 countries from different parts of the world.
This will also mean around 8.000 - 10.000 overnights in Kalamata for the days of
the festival.

The parties consider this as a starting point for a future and wider collaboration.

Kalamata, February 14th, 2014
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